
SEND Family Voice

We are keen to hear your
views and opinions about
the SEND services in Redcar
and Cleveland.  Please take
a moment to complete this
on the "Your Voice" section
of the website.  Good, bad
or indifferent we want to
hear from you!

Issue 09 - May 24

A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.

Your Voice

https://sendfamilyvoicerc.co.uk/your-voice/

A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.

Meet the Team!
We thought this month was a good opportunity to introduce our team and show
you who we are! Although some of you will be familiar with our forum members
if you attend our events, some may not.  We have detailed members and their
roles on the next page for your information.

We are always on the look out for new people to join the forum to share their
views and opinions and help shape SEND services in the Redcar and Cleveland
area. If this is something of interest to you, please message us via the Facebook
page, drop us an email at infosendfamilyvoicerc@gmail.com or speak to the co
chairs at one of our events.  

Left to right : Clare, Julia and Emma. 

Left to right : Julie, Michelle and Rebecca. 



News & Information 

Team members and their roles

Michelle Caddy, Co-Chair 
(Strategic & Finance)

Designated Safeguarding Lead

Emma Hebb, Co-Chair 
(Operational & Admin)

Deputy Safeguarding Lead

Clare Allen-Mulroy, 
Parent Rep

Safeguarding Officer 

Rebecca Ibbotson, Parent Rep

Emma oversees the day to day running of the
forum which includes organising and attending
events, attending meetings with professionals
and schools and producing the monthly
newsletter and overseeing the Facebook page
and group.  

Clare is a parent rep who currently hosts the
coffee mornings at our base with other forum
members. Clare also delivers the brilliant
sensory information sessions.  Clare is also
actively involved with preparation for adult
work. 
Clare is Redcar and Coast Locality
Representative.  

Rebecca is a new parent rep who is a home
educator too.  Rebecca will also be hosting
coffee mornings over at Skelton and East
Cleveland to engage with parents and carers
who cannot access our base in Grangetown. 
Rebecca is also East Cleveland Locality
Representative. 

Michelle oversees the finances and grant
application on behalf of the forum. Michelle
also attends meetings, oversees
management of the website and new
member applications. 

Julie Gannon, Parent Rep

Julie is a long standing forum member and
is involved with home educating and
engaging with other parents. 
Julies role provides a link for families who
home educate and feedback of any issues
or concerns. 

Julia Conway, Parent Rep

Julia is another new parent rep, who recently
joined the Forum. Julia will be helping to host
events and coffee mornings with our forum
members.  Julia also attends the Family Support
Service coffee mornings to meet and engage
with parents. 



News & Information 

PINS Update 

We have now sent Parent and Carer surveys to the participating schools to forward
on to families.  We would ask as many parents and carers to complete the survey
as possible before Friday 10th May. 

This survey helps us to produce an Action Plan for the PINS Project which will be
implemented in the schools.  This will also shape how we aim to engage with
parents and school staff and work towards building positive relationships.

Following this schools, will complete a self assessment evaluation which will
highlight any support they can access from the PINS Project.

As a forum our aim is to attend monthly meetings with parents, carers and school
staff to provide support and guidance.   

IPSEA are hosting a free webinar The SEND Journey and your rights as a parent
carer which may be of interest.  This is taking place on Wednesday 8th May
12:30pm – 1:30pm.  The webinar will be delivered live by a member of the IPSEA
legal team.

You can book a place on the webinar using the link below, if you are not able to
attend you can also request a copy of the webinar recording using the same link.

Join our free webinar: The SEND journey and your rights as a parent/carer
(ipsea.org.uk)

https://www.ipsea.org.uk/free-webinar-the-send-journey-and-your-rights-as-
a-parent-carer?
fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR2LnWRLwYrkX8qbTEJzntIs934IDNHpNMnHAiII07XH
d8l90mj5GzjQSuU_aem_ATwimzF9K4bMPWIBqGoQa6QxxHzzCWoKQZIcRb-
VO0XkmbyHYm4zwEWX8cdEkuRkHOi1pfBORPLL_IPaA7uR8Dt6

IPSEA free webinar



News & Information cont 

Sen Services - 01642 204503

Camhs - 0300 013 2000

Shortbreaks Self referral - 01642 771247

Daisy Chain Family Support - 01642
531248 (Option 1)

Carers Together - 01642 488977 

Important Contact Numbers

Parent and Carer Courses

Some free courses which are available
for parents and carers from Redcar and

Cleveland Council and Family Hubs. 

Use code “lemontop” to access this free
content. 



Events

The Mad House
Community Cafe &
Bar are hosting a

wellbeing event and
home educators

event at their venue
on Coatham Road,
Redcar.  Please see
the details of how to

book a space. 

Makaton Classes

Imaginarium Creative Studios Events

Community Stepping Stones CIC are collating
names for our new Makaton session. Starting with
Level 1. New class starting 10th June for six weeks.  
5pm till 7pm. Limited places. MUST be able to
commit to all six weeks of the course. Held at
Farndale Square Cafe.

This is a great opportunity to learn a new skill that
may also support your young child who is pre-
verbal or has limited speech. 



What other events would like to see?
Please let us know by using our new
Comments and Suggestions Box!

 Events cont

As parents and carers it is important to remember to take time out for
ourselves to rest and recharge. Here are some activities and get togethers

aimed at promoting wellbeing and offering support . 

Preparing for Adulthood Event
This years Preparing for Adulthood Event is
taking place at Prior Pursglove College,
Guisborough. 

This event, which is hosted by Redcar and
Cleveland Council, aims to inform young adults
about future options which are available to
them in the local area. 

We will be in attendance so hope to see you
there!  



SEN Sessions

In and around the Redcar and Cleveland area. 


